
Southwest Clean Air Agency 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
Notice to the public is hereby given that the Southwest Clean Air Agency (SWCAA) will hold a 
public hearing for proposed changes to SWCAA 476 Standards for Asbestos Control, Demolition 
and Renovation. The proposed rule changes include additional definitions, clarifications to 
definitions and procedures, changes to ensure consistency with federal rules and make the rules easier 
to implement as a result of rule reorganization. 
 
The PUBLIC HEARING will be conducted on May 3, 2018 in the Southwest Clean Air Agency 
office at a regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting located at the SWCAA office at 11815 NE 
99th Street, Suite 1294, Vancouver, Washington.  The Board Meeting will start at 3:00 The public 
comment period for this action will be extended until the end of the day on May 4, 2018.  Final action 
by the SWCAA Board of Directors to approve, modify, or deny the proposed rule changes will be 
considered at the Board of Directors meeting scheduled for June 7, 2018 after consideration of 
comments submitted during the comment period and testimony given at the public hearing. 
 

 


	Southwest Clean Air Agency
	PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

